From: Caroline Hil

Sent: 27 August 2022 20:16

To: Planning Planning

Subject: 19-37 Highgate Road. Reference 2022/1603/P
Attachments: KTRA 19-37 Highgate Rd.docx

Dear Kate Henry

T am attaching a letter of objection from Kentish Town Road Action regarding this application for
development of 19-37 Highgate Road.

Please keep me informed about the progress of the application. Please publish this letter on the website.
Yours Sincerely

Caroline Hill

Chair Kentish Town Road Action

13 Leverton Street

London NW5 2PH



